PACE

Tony Smith Bibliography: Periodicals

2023

Akkam, Alia and Mel Studach. "Good News for David Hockney Fans, Suchi Reddy Unveils Latest Installation, and More News" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Architectural Digest*, 11 July 2023. https://www.architecturaldigest.com/story/good-news-for-david-hockney-fans-suchi-reddyunveils-latest-installation-and-more-news

Natal-San Miguel, Ruben. "Summer Exhibitions at PACE Galleries" (exhibition reviews). *Whitehot Magazine*, 18 July 2023. https://whitehotmagazine.com/articles/summer-exhibitions-at-pace-galleries/5902

Smith, Tony and Christopher Ketcham. "Tony Smith" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). Interview with Dan Golden. *Curator*, 18 August 2023. https://curator.guide/archive

Zanardi, Eva. "Tony Smith: Sacred Geometry at Pace" (exhibition review). *Art Spiel*, 2 August 2023. https://artspiel.org/tony-smith-sacred-geometry-at-pace/#more-16469

2021

Plagens, Peter. "'Knotted, Torn, Scattered: Sculpture After Abstract Expressionism' Review: Mutable Materials" (Solomon R. Guggenheim Museum exhibition review). *The Wall Street Journal*, 14 April 2021. https://www.wsj.com/articles/knotted-torn-scattered-sculpture-after-abstract-expressionismreview-mutable-materials-11618429660

Cogley, Bridget. "New York City gallery exhibits three massive black sculptures by Tony Smith" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Dezeen*, 23 July 2019. https://www.dezeen.com/2019/07/23/pace-gallery-tony-smith-sculpture-exhibition/

Goodman, Jonathan. "Tony Smith at Pace Gallery" (exhibition review). *Whitehot Magazine* (June 2019). https://whitehotmagazine.com/articles/tony-smith-at-pace-gallery/4310

2017

Cronan, Todd. "Why Architecture Matters as Art as Never Before: Le Corbusier, Tony Smith and the Problem of Use." *Nonsite*, 17 July 2017. http://nonsite.org/article/why-architecture-matters-as-art-as-never-before

Freeman, Nate. "Pace Now Represents the Estate of Tony Smith." *Art News*, 1 March 2017. http://www.artnews.com/2017/03/01/pace-now-represents-the-estate-of-tony-smith/

Jones, Leslie. "How Tony Smith's Smoke Was Made." *Unframed*, 28 June 2017. https://unframed.lacma.org/2017/06/28/how-tony-smith%E2%80%99s-smoke-was-made

Michalarou, Efi. "Art-Presentation: Tony Smith – Source, Tau, Throwback" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Dream Idea Machine*, accessed 6 May 2019. http://www.dreamideamachine.com/en/?p=47025

"Pace to Represent Estate of Tony Smith." *Artforum*, 1 March 2017. https://www.artforum.com/archive/id=66967

Rothman, Lily. "50 Years Ago This Week: The New American Art." *Time*, 9 October 2017. http://time.com/4967796/1967-modern-art-trend/

Dunne, Susan. "Renovated Wadsworth Galleries Show Off Contemporary Collections." *Hartford Courant*, 18 January 2015.

2014

King, Jennifer. "From the Art and Technology Archives: Tony Smith." *LACMA Unframed*, 7 January 2014.

2013

Hoberman, Mara. "Kiki, Seton, and Tony Smith." Artforum (Summer 2013).

Knight, Christopher. "Entering a 'Maze' of Illusion." Los Angeles Times, 8 November 2013.

Ribas, Joao. "9th Mercosul Biennial." Artforum (December 2013): 258-259.

Salomon, David. "The Highway Not Taken: Tony Smith and the Suburban Sublime." *Places Journal* (September 2013). https://placesjournal.org/article/the-highway-not-taken-tony-smith-and-the-suburban-sublime/

Vankin, Deborah. "Huntington acquires works by Tony Smith and Frederick Hammersley." *Los Angeles Times*, 17 December 2013.

Vogel, Carol. "Back to Bryant Park." The New York Times, 8 March 2013.

2012

Provan, Alexander. "Ninth Bienal Do Mercosul." Art in America (December 2012): 147-148.

Vogul, Carol. "...And Sculpture." The New York Times, 7 September 2012.

Wei, Lilly. "Tony Smith." Art News (November 2012): 146-147.

2011

Buckley, Craig. "A Definite and Persistent Monster: Tony Smith's Urban Vision." *Perspecta* 44 (2011): 70–85, 197–199.

2010

Finkel, Jori. "Tony Smith's monumental 'Smoke' will not disappear from LACMA; multimillion dollar purchase finalized." *Los Angeles Times*, 18 June 2010.

2009

"Tony Smith." Palais (Summer 2009): 79.

2008

Smith, Roberta. "Rounding Up the Usual Suspects." The New York Times, 15 February 2008.

Vogel, Carol. "Monumental Gesture at Renovated Museum." The New York Times, 1 January 2008.

2007

Sommerstein, Rachel. "It Started with Arp." Art News (May 2007): 70.

2006

Smith, Valerie. "Take Back the Site." Artforum (September 2006): 161.

2005

Muschamp, Herbert, "Sitegeist." The New York Times Design Magazine, 9 October 2005: 142–147.

2004

Meyer, James. "No More Scale: The Experience of Size in Contemporary Sculpture." *Artforum* (Summer 2004): 200–208.

Nadalman, Cynthia. "Singular Forms (Sometimes Repeated)." Art News (May 2004): 146.

2003

Bois, Yves-Alain. "Tony Smith at Mitchell-Innes& Nash" (exhibition review). *Artforum* (Summer 2003): 181–182.

Douglas, Sarah. "Tony Smith at Mitchell-Innes & Nash" (exhibition review). *The Art Newspaper* (February 2003).

Johnson, Ken. "Art in Review: Tony Smith, Louisenberg" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 14 February 2003.

Pachner, Joan. "Report form Palm Beach: Smith-o-rama." *Art in America* 91, no. 10 (October 2003): 84–85, illustrated.

2002

Camhi, Leslie. "A Family Affair." Vogue (December 2002).

Caruso Corrigan, Joyce. "The Smith Mystery." Artnet, 20 December 2002.

Morgan, Robert C. "In the Ether of Solids: Tony Smith." Sculpture (December 2002): 43-47.

Viladas, Pilar. "Style: The Grand Tour." The New York Times Magazine, November 10, 2002: 70-75.

2001

Glueck, Grace. "Tony Smith: Paintings and Sculpture, 1960–65" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 15 June 2001.

Naves, Mario. "A Minimalist Artist with a Modernist Bent." New York Observer, 11 June 2001.

1999

Kalina, Richard. "Building Form" (The Museum of Modern Art exhibition review). *Art in America* 87, no. 3 (March 1999): 78–85, 129, illustrated.

Pollack, Barbara. "Moondog Multiples." Art News (September 1999): 74.

1998

Bois, Yve-Alain and Jean Pierre Criqui. "Matters of Scale." Artforum (November 1998): 91, 137.

Senie, Harriet F. "Re-Approaching Tony Smith." Sculpture (November 1998): 8, 43.

1997

Alberto, Alexander. "Tony Smith." Artforum (September 1997): 122.

Corn, Alfred. "Tony Smith at Paula Cooper" (exhibition review). *Art in America* 85 (September 1997): 63.

Doran, Anne. "Tony Smith's Moondog." Time Out New York, 29 May-5 June 1997.

Drathen, Doris von. "Away from Categories: An Alternative View of Tony Smith and Carl Andre." *Art Press* (May 1997): 38–47.

Glueck, Grace. "Geometry, Man's and Nature's." The New York Times, 9 May 1997.

Von Drathen, Doris. "Away from Categories: An Alternative View of Tony Smith and Carl Andre." *Art Press* (May 1997): 38–47.

1996

Criqui, Jean-Pierre. "Tony Smith." Artforum (April 1996): 102.

1995

Brignone, Patricia. "Tony Smith." Art Press (July/August 1995): 63.

Kimmelman, Michael. "A Combustible Compound of Geometry and Intuition." *The New York Times*, 8 December 1995.

1993

Criqui, Jean-Pierre. "Dédale, Architecte et Sculpteur." *L'Architecture d'aujourd'hui* (April 1993): 42–47.

Pachner, Joan. "Tony Smith at Paula Cooper" (exhibition review). *Art in America* 81 (February 1993): 109–110.

Cotter, Holland. "Tony Smith at Paula Cooper" (exhibition review). *Art in America* 79 (September 1991): 136.

1990

Chave, Anna C. "Minimalism and the Rhetoric of Power." Arts 64 (January 1990): 44-63.

"Smug on Canal Street." Art in America (January 1989): 23.

1987

Criqui, Jean-Pierre. "Trictrac pour Tony Smith." Artstudio, no. 6 (Fall 1987): 38-51.

1986

Ellis, Stephen. "Tony Smith." Art in America (February 1986): 125.

1984

Armstrong, Richard. "Tony Smith." Artforum 22 (April 1984): 80.

1983

Russell, John. "ART: NEW MUSEUM" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 7 October 1983: C29.

1982

Carmean, E.A., Jr. "The Church Project: Pollock's Passion Themes." *Art in America* 70 (Summer 1982): 110–122.

Firestone, Evan R. "James Joyce and the First Generation New York School." *Arts Magazine* (June 1982): 116–121.

1981

Goossen, E.C. "Tony Smith, 1912–1980" (obituary). Art in America 69 (April 1981); 11.

Tuchman, Phyllis. "Tony Smith: A Modern Master." New Jersey Monthly 5 (January 1981); 120–126.

1980

Glueck, Grace. "Tony Smith, 68, Sculptor of Minimalist Structures" (obituary). *The New York Times*, 27 December 1980.

Tuchman, Phyllis. "Tony Smith, Master Sculptor." Portfolio 2 (Summer 1980): 52-55.

1979

Tallmer, Jerry. "Tony Smith: Just Multiply It by Five." New York Post, 26 May 1979: 16.

1978

Green, Roger. "'Lipizzaner': An Interview with Tony Smith and Mrs. P. Roussel Norman." *Arts Quarterly* [New Orleans Museum of Art] 1 (July–September 1978): 8–9.

Smith, Tony. "Oral history interview with Tony Smith, 1978 August 22-30." Interview with Paul Cummings. *Smithsonian Institution Archives of American Art,* 22–30 August 1978. Online audio, 4:15. https://www.aaa.si.edu/collections/interviews/oral-history-interview-tony-smith-12890#overview

Kardon, Janet. "Janet Kardon Interviews Some Modern Maze-Makers." *Art International* 20 (April–May 1976): 64–68.

1975

Smith, Tony. "Statements by Sculptors: Tony Smith." Art Journal 35 (Winter 1975-76): 128-129.

1974

Green, Eleanor. "The Morphology of Tony Smith." Artforum (April 1974): 54–59.

1972

Baker, Kenneth. "Tony Smith, Museum of Modern Art" (exhibition review). *Artforum* 10 (February 1972): 78–79.

1971

Lippard, Lucy R. "Tony Smith: Talk about Sculpture." Art News 7 (April 1971): 48–49, 68, 71–72.

1970

"Sculpture by Order." Time, 14 September 1970: 72.

Smith, Tony. "Project for a Parking lot." Design Quarterly, no. 78/79 (1970): 64–66.

1969

Reise, Barbara. "Untitled 1969: A Footnote on Art and Minimal Stylehood." *Studio International* 177 (April 1969): 166–172.

1968

Chandler, John N. "Tony Smith and Sol LeWitt: Mutations and Permutations." *Art International* 12 (September 1968): 16–19.

Lippard, Lucy R. "Escalation in Washington." Art International 12 (January 1968): 42-46.

1967

Baro, Gene. "Tony Smith: Toward Speculation is Pure Form." *Art International* 11 (Summer 1967): 27–30.

Battcock, Gregory. "Schemata 7' at Finch College." Arts 41 (Summer 1967): 53.

Benedikt, Michael. "New York: Tony Smith." Art International 11 (April 1967): 63-64.

Fried, Michael. "Art and Objecthood." Artforum 5 (June 1967): 12-23.

Glueck, Grace. "Walk in Sculpture at Finch Museum." The New York Times, 13 May 1967.

Graham, Dan. "Models and Monuments: The Plague of Architecture." Arts 41 (March 1967): 32-35.

Gray, Cleve and Francine du Plessix Gray, eds. "Who Was Jackson Pollock?" Art in America 55 (May– June 1967): 48–59.

[Halasz, Piri]. "Master of the Monumentalists." *Time* 90, 13 October 1967: 80–86, cover. [published with no byline; misattributed to Hayden Herrera in 1998].

Kozloff, Max. "Art." The Nation, 23 January 1967: 125–126.

Kramer, Hilton. "Art: A Sculpture Show in Bryant Park." The New York Times, 2 February 1967.

Kramer, Hilton. "Sculpture: Three Big Ones." The New York Times, 7 October 1967.

Kramer, Hilton. "The Studio vs. the Street." The New York Times, 15 October 1967.

Lippard, Lucy R. "Homage to the Square." Art in America 55 (July-August 1967): 50-57.

Lippard, Lucy R. "The Ineluctable Modality of the Visible." Art International 11 (Summer 1967): 24-26.

Perreault, John. "New Concepts." The Village Voice, 25 May 1967.

Richard, Paul. "A Sculptor Weds Geometry to Wood." Washington Post, 13 August 1967.

Rosenberg, Harold. "Eight Monumental Presences in Bryant Park" (exhibition review). *The New Yorker*, 25 February 1967: 108–109.

"Sculpture: Presences in the Park." Time, 10 February 1967: 74.

Smith, Tony. "The Maze/Tony Smith." Aspen, nos. 5 and 6 (Fall and Winter 1967): sec. 22.

1966

Burton, Scott. "Old Master at the New Frontier." *Art News* 65 (December 1966): 52–55, 68–70, illustrated.

Glueck, Grace. "No Place to Hide." The New York Times, 27 November 1966.

Morris, Robert. "Notes on Sculpture, Part 2." Artforum 5 (October 1966): 20–23. Illustrated.

Smith, Tony. "Talking with Tony Smith 'I View Art As Something Vast.'" Interview with Samuel J. Wagstaff. *Artforum* 5 (December 1966): 14–19, illustrated.

1964

Judd, Donald. "Black, White and Gray." Arts 38 (March 1964): 36-38.

Wagstaff, Samuel J., Jr. "Paintings to Think About." Art News 62 (January 1964): 38, 62.

1949

"The Core of This House Is Its Kitchen: A New Design Trend Puts the Kitchen (Once Housed in a Service Wing) in the Center of the House." *House and Garden* 95 (January 1949): 58–59.